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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
In accordance with New Jersey Statutes Annotated, N.J.S.A. 18:7C-6.6 New Jersey School 
Districts are now  required to annually notify parents by  of upcoming State and Federally 
required standardized testing as well as any other commercially developed standardized 
assessment to be administered in the upcoming school year. Depending on the grade that your 
child or children are in, these assessments may vary. 
 
On the next page you will see a table of the Federal and State assessments.  Please note that the 
testing windows are the full range of time that the Department of Education allows school 
districts to complete testing for the entire district. The actual testing time for your child or 
children might be spread out over several days and will not take more than a few hours 
depending on the assessment. Parents of students receiving accommodations in accordance with 
their Individualized Education Plan or 504 Plan should contact their child’s case manager or 
guidance counselor if you have questions. 
You can also visit the New Jersey Department of Education’s assessment web page on the DOE 
website at http://www.state.nj.us/education/assessment/. There will find additional information 
and resources. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeannine DeFalco 
Superintendent 
Knowlton Township School District 
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